
PFFPOA Board Meeting – 06/09/15 – 10:00 am

In Attendance
Board Members

Harvey Adler
Warren Alston
Barb Harrah
Ed Hauschild
Harry Weinhofer

Minutes of Last Board Meeting
Accepted as posted.

Treasurer's Report
A copy of the budget with expenditures to date is attached.

Collection of annual fees:
The fee for one lot is outstanding. Otherwise, all assessments are either collected or there is an 
agreement for deferred payment.

Investment:
Duke Energy offers Premier Notes paying 1.25% for investments of $50,000 or more. We currently 
have about $48,500 in short term CDs at 0.3% per year. This investment will increase our annual 
income from $150 to $625. We intend to make the switch.

Road Maintenance
Harv's report is attached.

Periwinkle is in bad shape and requires high priority pavement maintenance. An resident will pay 
half the cost. The cost to the association will be $4,620.00

A resident will pave a portion of Butterfly Lane at his own expense.

Other
Harvey's term with the board is up at the end of this year. He will not seek re-election.

A home owner has asked for permission to remove several trees to improve the view. We denied 
permission because a nearby road might be undermined.

It is unlikely that we will reach any agreement to share road usage with The Reserve. Their roads 
can still be used in an emergency.

The lock on the gate to The Reserve has been broken a second time. We are looking for a way to 
provide better protection.

Barb will be out for several weeks in August. Harry will pay bills as required.

The next board meeting is on August 11th at 10 am.
This meeting is adjourned at 11:28 am.






